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1- I returned 5 dry suits to DIRAUX that was transferred from Division 26 to Division 10. I checked 

with Sector NC Divisions prior to returning but no suits were needed. 

 

2- Division 10 ANSC-7025 Inventory forms and inventory we completed in January and forwarded 

to Division Staff. 

 

 

3- Division 10 has been placing heavy ANSC request without delivery issues. 

 

 

4- All Division 10’s OPS Gear in in Flotilla 10-01 storage unit except I bin. 

 

5- We are gearing up for our upcoming Division Training Day 11March2016. 

 

 

6- I forwarded requested postal supplies to our QE Examiner. 

 

 

7- As always if members have a request please let me know. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Andy Cardwell -SO-MA 


